
Online payment is here at Sunrise Ridge Elementary 

We have moved to a District online fee payment system as 

of April 4, 2022. Please be sure to register for an account 

with School Cash Online  

 

We will be using this system to collect fees for items such 

as fieldtrips, planners, etc.  If you have questions, please 

contact the office.  

 

The above link is one way to access. Another way to find 

the link for School Cash Online is through the school 

website, as shown in the pictures below.  

 
 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/

	Online payment is here at Sunrise Ridge Elementary

